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13t March 2020
Dear PBC Church Family!

In light of the current escalating concerns in our community about the COVID-19 virus, we want you
to know that our Leadership Team at PBC is taking every precaution to keep our church family
healthy.

Unless the government orders a ban of public gatherings, we will carry on our church services, care
group meetings, and other church meetings. Online participation of our Sunday worship service is the
perfect way to be part of our church whenever you feel unwell. Visit the PBC Facebook page to watch
our live stream. “How to live stream” will be explained to you this Sunday. We are committed to
keeping PBC a clean space for you to worship. We are in this together. Here are ways you can help:

e Wash your hands often with soap and water for 20 seconds.

e At all times, good personal hygiene practices should be adhered to.

e If you are feeling unwell, please rest at home. By doing so you have loved your neighbor as
yourself (Mk12:31)

e When coughing or sneezing, consider others and keep covered.

e We encourage everyone to continue to greet each other cheerfully without any form of physical
contact (handshake, hugs, etc.)

e If you have just returned from countries known to have serious COVID-19 outbreak (Italy, South
Korea, Iran, Spain, etc.) you must self-quarantine for 14 days.

e If you have come into contact with a COVID-19 positive patient or patient under investigation
(PUI) and have been asked by MOH (Ministry of Health) to self-quarantine you must inform the
church office or any of the elders or pastors.

At Kids4Christ and the Boys Brigade, we ask parents to keep their children at home if they have any
of these symptoms: runny nose, headache, cough, sore throat, fever or a general feeling of being
unwell.

As the current situation is very fluid we will continue to monitor closely and advise the church as the
need arises. Please continue to pray and ask our mighty God for mercy and protection for our
community and nation and remember the many frontline workers risking their lives fighting this viral
warfare all over the world. These are trying and uncertain times and we look to God who is the LORD
our rock and our fortress, in whom we take refuge. (Ps18:2)

On behalf of the Leadership,
CMC (Covid19 Management Committee)



